
 

 

 

 

 

 
Contact: Senator Tom Tiffany                                                                      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    Representative Adam Jarchow                                    May 9, 2016 

 

Phone:   (608) 266-2509                                                

   (608) 267-2365 

 

Enough Is Enough 
 

 

Madison, WI – State Senator Tom Tiffany (R-Hazelhurst) and Representative Adam Jarchow (R-Balsam Lake) 

announce plans to host Great Lakes Wolf Summit: 

 

“Last week’s wolf depredation in Shawano County showcases the unfortunate results of the wolf population 

being allowed to run rampant in Wisconsin. When combined with 14 previous confirmed wolf depredation 

events this year, it clearly demonstrates the need for state-led management practices to be implemented in our 

state. Let us be clear: Wisconsin is not a wolf sanctuary and it is irresponsible to allow it to continue to be 

treated as such. 

 

“The state of Wisconsin is more than willing, and able, to manage the wolf population within our borders when 

the species is once again delisted. Scientists from across the state have already called on the federal government 

to delist the wolf and it is about time they take the call seriously.  

 

“In September, we will host a Great Lakes Wolf Summit. We will be inviting public officials, scientists, and 

interested parties from Wisconsin, Michigan and Minnesota to discuss the necessity for state-led wolf 

management programs. Our intent is to send a crystal-clear, grassroots message that it is irresponsible to ignore 

this issue any longer.” 

 

More information regarding specific date, time, and location will be forthcoming. 
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